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February 20, 1992 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

Thanks for your recent letter concerning your LDX listening to our 
AM WXLN - located at 1080 AM. It appears you received us without 
question, on December 27, 1991. I've attached a copy of your 
letter to refresh your memory. 

Please forgive me for taking so long to respond, but we've been 
extraordinarily busy here in Louisville. Like most stations in 
America, we operate with a small staff and don't have extra people 
available to handle many things beyond the day-to-day necessities 
of operating a radio station. 

Thanks again for your inquiry. 

Sincerely, 

William V. Wells 
Vice President/General Manager 
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612 Fourth Avenue Suite 100 

Louisville, Kentucky 40202 

502/589-4800 
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